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I am opposed to changing Oregon's voting to in person. Mail in voting has made me 

a more conscientious and engaged voter. Having the time to read all the issues in the 

voter packet and being able to sit down and think about who I will vote for instead of 

having to make a quick decision in a booth has been life changing. The Bipartisan 

Policy Center indicates mail in voting is safe and secure. 

https://bipartisanpolicy.org/report/mail-voting-is-safe-secure/ The Heritage 

Foundation, which tracks voter fraud in states, have identified only SEVENTEEN 

cases of voter fraud in the last NINETEEN years. https://electionfraud.heritage.org/  

The proposed change to Oregon's successful and efficient voting systems will cause 

unnecessary upheaval to our current election system and waste tax payer dollars. 

This is a "solution" in search of a problem. I urge everyone, especially my Senator 

Khanh Pham, to oppose this measure. 


